
Belvoir High School Uniform 

Girls’ 

Students in Years 7-11 are required to wear school uniform at all times. Form Tutors will make a  

daily inspection and parents are asked for their full co-operation in ensuring that their children are 

properly equipped. 

 

Essential school uniform items can only  be purchased from the new school uniform shop. These 

are the school skirt, jacket, tie and the sports kit. – these items are compulsory for Yr 7 from Sep-

tember 2015. The new school tie will be compulsory for all students to wear from September 2015 

and by September 2016 the new jackets and skirts are compulsory for every year group. For fur-

ther details of the new school uniform shop to include opening times and availability please contact 

the school telephone: 01949  844920. 

Tailored navy jacket 
with school badge. 

Plain white shirt with a 
stiff collar to button up 
to the neck (not a polo 
shirt). 

KS3 (Yrs 7 to 9) 

Belvoir High School clip
-on tie. 

KS4 (Yrs 10 to 11)  

Belvoir High School  

Plain dark grey v-
necked sweater or short 
cardigan may be worn 
underneath the jacket in 
cold weather. 

Plain black ankle socks 
or flesh coloured or 
black tights. 

Plain black leather or 
leather look lace-up or 
slip-on shoes with low 
heels (no more than 
5cms in height). Boots, 
trainers or sling back 
shoes are not permitted. 

Belvoir High School kilt 
(Oakleigh tartan). Kilts 
should be purchased 
long enough to allow for 
growth; those reaching 
10cm above the mid-
knee will be deemed too 
short and must be re-
placed.  

Or plain black formal 
knee-length culottes or 
shorts.  

Or plain black formal 
trousers, without splits 

or decoration. 


